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From:

Sent: 24 May 2021 17:08

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Wilmslow Rugby Club-premises licence application
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

| refer to the above application. | object to the Rugby Club extending their licence mainly because
of the extra noise it will create. | live about 1/4 mile from the Club and can hear the loud music
when they hold their current events, especially at night time. The people that live closer must find
it unbearable. We accept and put up with the current noise as it is not very often, so this is not
NIMBYism. When | moved here, in | accepted that a local rugby club might have the
occasional event/end of season disco etc.l object to any addition to current levels and object to
the imposition of, in effect, a full blown entertainments venue, which it was not designed to be.This
would not be in keeping with the neighbourhood.This move is designed obviously to bring in extra
revenue for the Rigby Club.l am also concerned that the following will be prejudiced if the
premises licence is granted:-

Prevention of crime and disorder

Public safety

Vandalism

Prevention of public nuisance

| urge you please to decline the application.

Yours,



